
Christmas through the Ages 
at Strangers' Hall 

(2 - 11 December @ 9.45 - 11.45 am)  
 

An Event for KS1 
 

Children can enjoy a festive morning at Strangers' Hall finding out 
about Christmases in the past. This hands-on, half-day event gives 
children the chance to: 
• Explore some of the decorated period rooms at Strangers' Hall, led 

by a costumed character who will talk to them about how 
Christmases, including a Victorian Christmas, were celebrated 

• Handle some artefacts relating to Christmases Past - to identify 
them, to help develop their understanding of Christmas celebrations 
in the past and to think about the lives of the people who owned 
them 

• Participate in a Christmas craft activity, making their own Christmas 
decoration  

 
Cost: £2.50 per pupil (free to all accompanying adults).  
Bookings: Phone Faye Kalloniatis on 01603 493662 or email her 
(faye.kalloniatis.mus@norfolk.gov.uk)  
 


